
 June 5, 2023 Argyle Village Board Meeting

Those in attendance: Mayor Darren Smith, Trustees Ian Hamilton, Joy MacKenzie, Anthony 
Montello, Water Commissioner Garry Robinson, Clerk Joyann Stimpson, Deputy Treasurer 
Wesley Clark, Glenn Bristol, and Joanne McDowell.

Meeting called to order at 5:30 P.M.

On a motion made by Trustee Hamilton, seconded by Trustee MacKenzie, and carried, the 
minutes from the May 1, 2023 Board meeting were accepted as written. 

Commissioner Robinson reported that the school should share cost of the repair of the water 
main break. At the July meeting arrangements for the bids on the valve work have to be made. 

The contract with Lamont Engineers is to be sent to Leah Everhart for approval.

Monday, July 3, 2023 will be the next board meeting.

On a motion made by Trustee MacKenzie, seconded by Trustee Montello, and carried, the Clerk 
was allowed to pay warrants for the month of June, 2023.

On a motion made by Trustee Hamilton, seconded by Trustee MacKenzie, and carried, the 
meeting adjourned at 6:36 P.M.

Joyann Stimpson

Argyle Village Clerk


